
Dear Gospel Trick Shot Friends: 
 
Hope you enjoyed reading the exciting things God is doing around the world through Gospel 
Trick Shot!  Please check our calendar items to pray for and thanks again for your continued 
prayers and support! 
 
For donations, please send your tax-deductible check made payable to: GTS, P.O. Box 313, 
Hawthorne, NJ 07507.  For a specific outreach put the name in memo section of the check or 
PayPal text box. 
 
*** PayPal please go to the link directly below at: 
 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=3FDVS4LP82BXN 
 
Thanks, Steve Lillis, President and Founder www.gospeltrickshot.org  
 
P.S. If you would like to be "removed" from our GTS email list please hit reply and indicate as 
such! 
 
January 2022 News by Steve Lillis 
 
Gospel Trick Shot January 2022 - Spain/Africa/Local Recap 
 
Recap of December 2021 – The GTS Spain Team including RACK Team members Mike Hewitt, 
Tom “Dr. Cue” Rossman, and Marcell Kaiser with a total of 6 helpers toured the Iberian 
Peninsula doing GTS shows in Cadiz and Madrid while partnering with three churches.  Last 
report a total of 16 people made first time decisions for Christ and are attending church under 
the leadership of Pastor Marcos of the Oleum Church in Cadiz.  This truly was a team effort 
both here at home in the USA and abroad with all the logistics necessities and COVID 
restrictions.  The trip was hybrid and was viewed live around the world on Facebook.  The 
outreaches and church services are posted on our GTSRACK Rooms Facebook page for your 
viewing pleasure.  Just prior to this GTS Spain trip Tom Rossman and Steve Lillis did two GTS 
shows here in New Jersey with one at the Bethel Ranch a shelter for homeless men and the 
other at Rockaway Billiards in Rockaway, NJ.  Here is the link below to view the Rockaway 
Billiards Show: https://www.facebook.com/RockawayBilliardsNew/videos/400529955107793/  
  
We had our second Africa Zoom meeting this past month as we are hoping to plant billiard 
cafes in 7 different Sub Saharan African countries with 9 different churches.  Last month we had 
a Pakistani pastor share how he uses pool/billiard/snooker ministry in his home church in 
Pakistan.  He set up a snooker tournament for the youth at a local club and then after the event 
shared the Gospel.  Three young people came to Christ at that event  
 
The African churches came to GTS after Steve Lillis presented the Gospel Trick Shot billiard café 
vision at a (LMM) Legacy Minded Men’s conference with African pastors this past October.  



Pool/billiard/snooker ministry will help build the LMM groups who specialize in discipleship in 
their local churches.  We also have two churches in North Africa with one in Morocco and 
another in Tunisia and two in Spain in Madrid and Cadiz interested as well.  We need a total 
$15,000 to supply each participating church with a pool table and equipment.   
  
At this recent meeting the African church pastors shared logistical billiard information and their 
ministry vision for their respective countries.  Items like level of interest in pool, the price of 
pool tables and equipment, and how to do local outreach in their respective pool rooms and 
billiard cafes was discussed.  Wayne Parker, our GTS/RACK Team representative in South Africa, 
invited an administrator of the All-Africa Pool Association (AAPA) to join us as he shared some 
helpful information.   The pastors were also given teaching tools to learn how to play pool by 
Tom “Dr. Cue” Rossman and how to do Gospel Trick Shots by Steve Lillis.  
  
Finally, we had our GTS Annual Board Meeting on Zoom in December which included a recap of 
2021.  GTS was in shut down mode for the first half of the year because of COVID and slowly 
began to open back up during the summer.  By September we were back in full swing with 20 
volunteers helping around the country and overseas.  We had a total of 41 salvations with 
discipleship in place at each venue.  
  
Steve and Camille Lillis Holiday Family Update - Our daughter Amanda is back teaching public 
school here in New Jersey after six-month leave to have our newest grandchild Robert John 
DuMont and husband Tim is on two-month paternity leave from his job as a missionary with 
Shiloh Bible Camp here in New Jersey. Our other daughter Sarah and husband Gregg live nearby 
and are busy with our other grandchildren Jayden (13), Isabelle (6), and Chloe (4) and their dog 
walking 🐕 and doggy sitting business🐶. Camille and I are doing great in the Lord and continue 
serving with GTS by the grace of God! Thank you, Jesus! Blessings to your precious families and 
friends👋! Merry Christmas 🎄and a Happy and Blessed New Year!     
  
Year End Giving – If you get your tax-deductible gift to GTS by 12/31/21 on PayPal or 
postmarked by 12/31/21 in the USPS mail your gift will be included on your tax-deductible year 
end statement that will be mailed next month from GTS.  According to the CARES ACT of 2020 
there are new tax deduction limits for the individual of 100% on your 2021 Adjusted Gross 
Income and 25% for corporations on their 2021 taxable income.  Check with your accountant 
for more information.  Thank you for your continued giving!  May God prosper you and give you 
good health in New Year 2022! 
 
Most recent book (2019) "What's That in Your Hand? God and Pool - The Gospel Trick Shot 
Story" and the first book (2013) "But You Must! The Steve Lillis Story" are available in 
paperback and as ebooks atwww.amazon.com. Just type in the words "Gospel Trick Shot" or 
"Steve Lillis" to order.  
 
You can also request an autographed copy by email tobilliards12@hotmail.com! A suggested 
donation of at least $15 for each book or $25 for both will be shipped postage free in the USA 


